FGCC Meeting Minutes 11/12/13

Cyane called the meeting to order. There were 27 people present including members and guests.
Old Business:

* The new computer was purchased on sale and therefore came in under budget

* Exhibits
o Cyane thanked the volunteers who worked on the James Center and Suntrust exhibits.
o The take down of the Suntrust exhibit will be November 27th, 28" & 29

New Business:

* New name tags were available thanks to Al.
* Treasurer’s report:

o Gilpin reported that the monthly beginning balance was $2302.90. We had $1142.43 in
expenditures and $1800.00 in income leaving us with a $2960.47 balance on hand.

o Gilpin presented the budget. It was approved.

* Exhibits:

o Hal presented a clarification on exhibit policy that the exhibit captains have the sole
discretion as to where what images are hung and no rearrangement of the location of
images can be made without the approval of the exhibit captain.

o The exhibit at the Richmond Public Library will go up on 12/5/13. There will be a First
Fridays reception on 12/6/13. Take-down of the exhibit will be 12/31/13.

* Cindy reported on the upcoming programs —
o Bill Billings will present a program on gadgets at the December 10" meeting.
o Tim Wright will be our guest at the January 14" meeting and will talk about making
videos with a still camera.
o The club’s annual pizza party will take place on January 26" at the home of Charles and
Cindy. Tim Wright will show his award winning documentary.

* Field trips
o Debra reported that trips were in the works.
* Website

o Bill reported the site was being updated

* Roundtable
o Adiscussion came up regarding the limit of five images per member.
o John asked the Board to reconsider the policy.

Presentation:
* The guest speaker for the evening was Jeff Glotzl. Tim’s presentation was on creative imaging.
Respectfully submitted,

Stephen Retherford



